
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 2023 

Dear parent/carer,  

Year 6 Transition meeting for parents and carers: Thursday, 13 July                    
Venue: The Holgate Academy, Hillcrest Hall 

As part of our transition programme, which includes your child spending 3 days with us on 12, 13 and 14 July, we 
would like to invite parents and carers to come along and meet our year 7 team – including your child’s tutor – on 
Thursday 13 July. 

The event will begin with an introduction from Mr Pattullo (head of year) and is a great opportunity for you to 
find out about our comprehensive pastoral programme and to ask any questions you may have regarding your 
child’s transition into year 7. 

There will be three bookable sessions available (each covering the same information), with a maximum of three 
tickets per family. The session times are:  

• 5 – 5.35pm 

• 5.40 – 6.15pm 

• 6.20 – 6.55pm 

Please just choose whichever session is most convenient for you and book your place via the link here, or QR code 
below:  https://bit.ly/44bGyFC                     

We hope you will be able to join us and look forward to meeting you on the evening. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs J Chapman                                                                                                                 

Assistant Principal                                                                                                    
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